
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
28th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,      
 
Re: Easter Festivities – Friday 8th April 2022 – 2.30pm 
 
We are delighted to run our two Easter events again, an Easter Bonnet competition for Infant children 
and a Junior St Margaret’s Bake Off competition.  Both events to be held at 2.30pm on 8th April 2022.  
There will be an overall winner and a runner up for each year group for each competition.  The entry fee 
is £2.00 per child and payment must be made via our on-line school money payment system, 
ParentMail, no later than Wednesday 6th April.  Parents and carers are welcome to come and watch.  
Flyers and posters around school are to follow. 
 
Infant Easter Bonnet Competition 
Infant children are invited to make an Easter Bonnet, as far as possible by 
themselves, to be displayed in an Easter Bonnet Parade around the school 
playground starting at 2.30pm.    The overall winners and runners up (one per 
year group) will be announced around 3.00pm.  Winners will receive a £10 Out 
of Bounds voucher & Easter Egg and runners up will receive an Easter Egg and 
some goodies  

 
Junior St Margaret’s Bake Off Competition 
Junior children are invited to bake and decorate an Easter themed cake/ cupcakes.  The cake can be 
baked by parents but must be fully decorated by your child.  Your child should bring their cake into the 
bottom playground on the morning of Friday 8th April where the PTA Team will (weather permitting) 

have tables set up. Your child should then choose a sticker that says 
either, “to sell” or “to take home”.  Please ensure cake storage boxes 
have stickers on with your child’s name and class.  
 
The overall winners and runners up (one per year group) will be 
announced around 3.00pm.  Winners will receive a £10 Out of Bounds 
voucher, A “Bake Off” wooden spoon keepsake and the runners up will 
receive an Easter Egg and some goodies.  

 
Refreshments and cakes will be for sale during the afternoon.  Any donations of cakes (homemade or 
shop bought) would be gratefully received. 
 
We are hoping this will give the children a lovely start to the Easter holidays! 
 
With kind regards 
 
The PTA Team 
pta@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 


